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Participate in a Webinar on Developing a Seniors Transportation 

Network 

The University of Alberta’s Medically At-Risk Driver Centre (MARD) has recently developed 

the Toolkit for the Implementation of Alternate Transportation for Seniors in Alberta. The 

free kit is intended for municipalities, non-profit groups, and others interested in developing 

alternate transportation services in their communities or regions.  

MARD will be hosting a webinar at the AUMA office on June 13, 2016 from 2:00pm to 3:30pm, 
and AAMDC members are welcome to take part. The purpose of the webinar is to provide an 
overview of the contents of the toolkit and discuss how AAMDC and AUMA members can assist 
in disseminating information about the toolkit to stakeholders in their communities that are 
interested in developing an alternate transportation service. There also will be an opportunity to 
brainstorm how to initiate conversations about implementing alternate transportation services for 
seniors in communities where they are not currently available. 
 
To register for the webinar, click here.  
 
The AAMDC would like to thank the AUMA for making the webinar available to AAMDC 
members. 

 
Enquiries may be directed to:  

 

Wyatt Skovron 

Policy Analyst 

780.955.4096 

Kim Heyman 

Director of Advocacy and Communications 

780.955.4079 

 

 

http://mard.ualberta.ca/
https://issuu.com/mard-uofa/docs/transportation-toolkit-2016-_mar21?e=24006521/34325432
http://www.eventbrite.com/e/alternate-transportation-for-seniors-webinar-tickets-25513704176?aff=utm_source%3Deb_email%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dnew_event_email&utm_term=eventurl_text

